
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                 The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                                                        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations                                      House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515                                                           Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Waterbury Public Schools Chromebooks in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Waterbury Public Schools, located at 236 Grand Street, Waterbury, CT 

06702. 

The funding would be used to purchase 5,000 Chromebooks for Waterbury students. Waterbury is a 1:1 student to device 

district, meaning that for each of the district’s nearly 19,000 students there is a computer device to be used by the 

students to complete class work and assignments. At this time, however, many of the district’s student Chromebooks 

have reached the end of their useful life and need to be replaced. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

    Sincerely, 

       

Jahana Hayes 

            Member of Congress 
 


